
July 10, 2019 

 

Honorable Cavalier Johnson 

Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  2ND ALD. DIST. - FILE #190508 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

  NORTH 84TH STREET FROM WEST BENDER AVENUE 

  TO A POINT 50 FEET SOUTH 

 

Dear Alderman Johnson: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found west bound motorists on West 

Bender Avenue have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling north bound on North 84th Street when 

vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend 

installing this restriction to increase cross traffic visibility at the intersection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



July 10, 2019 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190508 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

  SOUTH SUPERIOR STREET FROM EAST ESTES STREET 

  TO A POINT 75 FEET SOUTH 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found west bound motorists on East 

Estes Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling north bound on South Superior Street when 

vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend 

installing this restriction to increase cross traffic visibility at the intersection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



July 10, 2019 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190508 

  INSTALL NO STOPPING ANYTIME ON THE WEST SIDE 

  OF SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE FROM A POINT 

  90 FEET SOUTH OF EAST OKLAHOMA AVENUE 

  TO A POINT 50 FEET SOUTH THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the 

Walgreens driveway have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling south bound on South 

Kinnickinnic Avenue when vehicles park close to the driveway. Therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



July 10, 2019 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190508 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

  NORTH MILWAUKEE STREET FROM A POINT 

  55 FEET NORTH OF EAST CHICAGO STREET 

  TO A POINT 50 FEET NORTH THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Historic Third Ward Association to install the 

above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the 

Historic Third Ward parking structure driveway have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling north 

bound on North Milwaukee Street when vehicles park close to the driveway. Therefore, in the 

interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



July 10, 2019 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190508 

  INSTALL NO PARKING 7:00 AM TO 5:00 PM MONDAY 

  THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 28TH STREET 

  FROM WEST CLEVELAND AVENUE SOUTH TO THE DEAD END 

 

  REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

  SOUTH 28TH STREET FROM A POINT 75 FEET SOUTH OF THE 

  SOUTH CURB LINE OF WEST CLEVELAND AVENUE TO A POINT 

  265 FEET SOUTH THEREOF AT ANY TIME 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the property owner at 2767 South 28th Street to 

install the above-captioned parking restriction to allow trucks to maneuver to their loading docks. 

Since the property owners adjacent to this restriction are in favor of this restriction via a petition we 

recommend the installation of this restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



July 10, 2019 

 

Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3RD ALD. DIST. - FILE #190508 

  INSTALL NO PARKING 7:00 AM TO 5:00 PM 

  MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

  EAST WINDSOR PLACE FROM A POINT 105 FEET WEST OF 

  NORTH PROSPECT AVENUE TO A POINT 60 FEET WEST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of Good City Brewing to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction to allow trucks to maneuver to the loading docks. Since the property adjacent to 

this restriction is owned by Good City Brewing we recommend the installation of this restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



July 10, 2019 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190508 

  EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 

  NIGHT PARKING ON NORTH HAWLEY ROAD 

  WEST VLIET STREET TO WEST WASHINGTON BOULEVARD 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking 

is allowed on both sides of the street from March 2nd to November 30th. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 

 



July 10, 2019 

 

Honorable Mark A. Borkowski 

Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 11TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190508 

  INSTALL NO STOPPING ON SCHOOL DAYS 

  7:00 AM TO 4:30 PM ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

  WEST PLAINFIELD AVENUE FROM 

  SOUTH 54TH STREET TO A POINT 250 FEET EAST 

 

  REMOVE NO PARKING ON SCHOOL DAYS 

  7:00 AM TO 4:30 PM ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

  WEST PLAINFIELD AVENUE FROM 

  SOUTH 54TH STREET TO A POINT 250 FEET EAST 

 

Dear Alderman Borkowski: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 

 

 


